
BAY TRAIL DETOUR

INFO:  
www.cityofsanmateo.org/FloodProject

Construction on the Coyote Point and Poplar
Avenue Pump Stations has begun. The Bay
Trail is closed in two sections leading to
Coyote Point

A detour is available through residential
streets. 

Please be aware of other vehicles on
the detour route. 
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